
12th January 2024

Year 9 form group changes

Dear Parent/Carer

This letter is to notify you that as of Monday 15th January, there will be changes made to
your child’s form group. Teaching groups will remain unaffected. Following the feedback
from form tutors last term and the concerns that were expressed over their commitment
to learning during form time, we feel it is best to change their current form group mid
year. This will give them a chance to get back on track.

Their new form group also gives them the opportunity to start again with different students
around them. It is important to note, the intention of this move is to see an improvement in
your child’s attitude to learning during form time. Please avoid suggesting to them that
this change is not a good thing. We will review this again at the end of the academic
year.

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to get in
contact. Please remember that academic reports are being sent home towards the end
of the next half term. This will give you a clearer picture as to how they are doing in other
areas.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Southby
Year 9 Raising Standard Leader
danny.southby@cleevepark-tkat.org
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